The Metropolitan District

water supply ¢ environmental services « geographic mformation

September 7, 2018

NOTICE OF MEETING CANCELLATION

BUREAU OF PUBLIC WORKS

By order of the Chairman, meeting of the Bureau of Public Works of The Metro-
politan District original scheduled for Wednesday, September 12, 2018 at 5.00PM has

John S. Mirile, Esq.
District Clerk

been cancelled.
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